
 

 

CITY OF GREENVILLE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
GREENVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

                               
 

Notice is hereby given that the Greenville City Council will hold a SPECIAL MEETING 

on Monday, March 23, 2015 at 5:00 pm in the Council Chambers at City Hall,  

200 West 5th Street in Greenville, for the purpose of holding a closed session 

to discuss matters relating to the location or expansion of industries or other businesses 

in the area served by the public body. 

 

Notice is further given that the regular City Council meeting scheduled for 

Monday, March 23, 2015 at 6:00 pm has been cancelled, 

 

 

Carol L. Barwick, CMC 

City Clerk 


